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Old Granbury Road Lane Closures In Cresson

May 19, 2023
CRESSON - Weather permitting, Old Granbury Road will be reduced to one lane from Clearview Court to

US 377 from 5 a.m. to 6 p.m. Tuesday — Thursday, May 23-25 for paving. Flaggers will direct traffic
through the work zone.

In 2022, 205 workers and road users were killed in work zones. The leading causes — speeding, driver
inattention, and unsafe lane changes — are entirely preventable. Protect workers. Protect road users.
Drive safely.
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The Texas Department of Transportation is responsible for maintaining 80,000 miles of road and for supporting
aviation, maritime, rail and public transportation across the state.

Connecting You with Texas

www.txdot.gov | TxDOT on Facebook | TxDOT on Twitter




